From: Priscilla Pineda <ppineda@ucm.rutgers.edu>
Subject: Lab photo shoot
Date: October 11, 2017 9:19:04 AM EDT
To: Nick Romanenko <nroman@ucm.rutgers.edu>
Cc: Gerald Meccia <gmeccia@ucm.rutgers.edu>

The photo shoot for the banner with the lab background has been confirmed.

Monday, 10/17 at 11 a.m.

Life Sciences Building Room 231.


-Priscilla

Priscilla Pineda
Assistant Project Manager, Creative Services
Department of University Relations
Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey
96 Davidson Road
Piscataway, NJ 08854-8062
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